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Office of the Lord Mayor 
GPO Box 2287 
Brisbane Qld 4001 
 
My dear Lord Mayor 
 
We are writing to you concerning the current "Move Safe Brisbane" vulnerable road user 
feedback campaign.  Space4CyclingBNE recently ran a similar exercise. Many of the issues 
highlighted have yet to be addressed, so we would like you to add the attached output from 
our work to the issues raised in "Move Safe Brisbane". 
 
Please find attached our efforts.  They can also be viewed through Google Maps here:  
 
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1lFTTaftXP4XUXRUXPC545blzRfQ&usp=sharing 
 
We commend Council on this new initiative and look forward to some positive outcomes on 
the issues we and others have identified. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Dr Richard Bean 
Co-convenor 
Brisbane CBD BUG 
28 August 2018 
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